Sent: 25/07/2023 2:26:09 PM
Subject: DA 2023/0868

To whom it may concern

It is very concerning to learn of proposed high density living on Hay st. This is an area already
troubled with traffic and parking issues, and adding more units to an area not able to support it
will prove an issue.

It seems like this is another example of profit over community, and it would be disappointing to
see this approved, at no value to the current and future neighbourhood.

Please accept this as an objection to the proposal.

Thanks
Caroline Wright
Anzac Avenue, Collaroy



